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Dear Dr, Richardson:

I received your letter of July 21, which announces the

, approval by the Foundation of the proposed budget for the Pro=-

‘ ject RF 66007 "Collection and Evaluation of Vegetables in Bra-
sil*™,

I am preparing the list of equipment to be ordered and
I hope to send it next week,

I am enclosing the u.nnouncements published in two newsps
pers and I will keep you informed about other reports concer -
ned with the grant.

I also received the check of US§5,076,000 which  was
sent to the Banco do Brasil, Rio de Janeiro, to be cashed.

Sincerely yours
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Dr. Ralph W.Richardson
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